
     
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Summer Fair:  Saturday 13th June 2015.  

 
We are holding the fair a bit early this year to 
ensure all our parents and children who are 
fasting for Ramadam will be able to take 
part.  We are looking for parent volunteers to 
get involved and a separate letter will be 
sent out with details of meetings.   
 
We are also looking for contributions so this 
is a good opportunity for a clear out: 
 

- Children’s toys and books (good 
condition only) 

- Bric – A Brac 
- Unwanted gifts 
- Clean clothing including school 

uniform 
- Tinned/dried food and bottles for the 

tombola 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mobile phones: 

 
- Please do not use your mobile phone 

in school.  We have had a couple of 
instances recently when a child has 
wandered off from a parent or carer 
because they were talking on the 
phone.  It is also good for children to 
have conversation with their 
carers/parents when they are 
collected from school. 

- Children should only bring a mobile 
phone to school if they are in Year 5 
and 6 and have written permission to 
come to school and go home alone. 
All phones must be switched off and 
delivered to the office before the start 
of school.  Any phone or tablet in 
school without parental permission 
will be confiscated and only returned 
to the parent or carer. 

Attendance: 
 
We are really pleased with the 
attendance so far  this year as we are in 
line with National expectations.  Please 
make sure your child comes to school 
every-day and on time so we can keep 
this up. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
- We have had some complaints about 

adults smoking just outside the 
school gates, especially when it is 
busy with children being collected 
and dropped off.  Please do not 
smoke outside the gate but across 
the road at these times. 

Summer Uniform 
- Now that the warmer weather is at 

last here, children can wear the 
summer uniform of: 

o Red/white or blue/white 
checked summer dress 

o Grey shorts 
o White short sleeved shirt or 

polo shirt 
o Flat sandals with an ankle 

strap 
Dates for your Diary 
 
Friday 1st May 9.15am E-Safety Parent 
Workshop ICT suite  

Term Dates 2014-2015 

Term Begins Half Term Begins Half Term Ends Ends 

Summer 13/04/15 25.05.14 29.05.15 22.07.15 

 


